From: DCF BWF Work Programs Help Desk <BWFWorkProgramsHD@wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 9:33 AM

To: DCF DL DFES BWF W-2 Agency CARES Coordinators <DCEDLW-
2AgencyCARESCoordinators@wisconsin.gov>; DCF DL DFES BWF W-2 Agency Directors
<DCFEDLDFESBWFW2AgencyDirectors@wisconsin.gov>; DCF DL DFES BWF W-2 REGIONAL STAFF

<DCFDLDFESBWFW-2REGIONALSTAFF@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Removal of W-2 Hmong Eligibility Notice

Good Morning,

BWF is informing agencies all Hmong-translated forms are in the process of being
discontinued. In alignment with the Division of Early Child Care and Education (DECE) and the
Department of Health Services (DHS), W-2 will be discontinuing the use of Hmong eligibility
notices on August 31, 2021.

Starting September 1, all applicants and participants with Hmong selected as the primary
language under Household Information on the CWW General Case Information page will
receive eligibility notices in English as the Hmong-translated version will no longer be
available.

Please direct any questions about this change to your regional coordinator or administrator.

This email will be posted to the BWE Work Programs Help Desk Home Page.
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